
West Seneca Central School District 
 
For immediate release from Superintendent Matthew Bystrak 
 
March 11, 2020 
  
  
Dear members of the West Seneca school community, 
  
Based on guidance received today from the Erie County Health Department concerning 
COVID-19, the district is canceling all district sponsored travel by students and 
staff outside of Western New York through the end of April. We will assess travel beyond 
this time frame in the coming weeks.   
 
Please note that the situation with COVID-19 is continually evolving. We will continue to 
update the school community with new information/guidance as it becomes available.   
 
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Matthew J. Bystrak  
Superintendent of Schools 
 


